Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council does not hold the information requested.

You asked:

I am writing regarding the recent consultation carried out by the Ministry of Defence (MOD) and Civil Aviation Authority (CAA) concerning the Airspace Change Protocol (identification number ACP-2019-18) for 'Enabling Remotely Piloted Air System Operations Out of RAF Waddington'. I believe your authority has been contacted by the MOD and/or CAA regarding this consultation.

I would therefore like to request, under the Freedom of Information Act, the following information via email:

i) Which person or persons in your authority is responsible for work relating to the aforementioned Airspace Change Protocol consultation regarding RAF Waddington? 

ii) Did your authority receive an invitation from the MOD to respond to the aforementioned Airspace Change Protocol consultation regarding RAF Waddington / to the related CAA online portal? If so, how did your authority respond to this consultation i.e. what feedback and data did you provide?

Leicester City Council has no knowledge of the consultation referenced above. This letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

